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Dear Parents, 

Nominations for Parent Governors  

There is currently a vacant position on the School’s Governing Body for a Parent Representative. 
The governing body is therefore looking for parents who have children at the school to fill this 
position. The term ‘parent’ relates to any person who has ‘parental responsibility’ as defined by 
the Section 576 of the Education Act 1996.  If you have any queries about your eligibility as a 
parent, please contact the Head of School or Chair of Governors for further advice. 

You can help your child’s school with: 

• its strategy 

• the analysis of the school’s performance 

• the management of the school’s budget 

• the creation of strategic visions 

If you have a desire to make a difference, you have energy and commitment, the ability to work 
as part of a team and, most importantly, an interest in your child’s future, come and join our 
Governing Body. Anyone over the age of 18 can be a governor. 

Governor training is important and is provided through L.E.A.D. All Governor appointments are 
subject to DBS (Disclosure and Barring Service) checks. Parent Governors are elected by other 
parents and carers of pupils. 

Please contact the school directly for an Expression of Interest form. 

If you would like to find out more about joining our Governing Body, please contact the Chair of 
Governors, Louise Baxendale: louise.baxendale@nottscc.gov.uk 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Deborah Eccles 
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